Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
AULD & WHITE CONSTRUCTORS, LLC
Hyde Grove Elementary School No. 214 - Restroom Remodel

NOTICE TO SUBCONTRACTORS
HYDE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NO. 214
RESTROOM REMODEL
REQUEST FOR BIDS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Auld & White Constructors, LLC, in conjunction with the Duval County Public Schools will be accepting proposals, which will be received until 2:00 p.m., May 24, 2016, at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216, for the referenced project.

SCOPE DESCRIPTION:
Restroom additions at Hyde Grove Elementary School No. 214 including new toilet rooms, accessories, associated finishes and millwork.

Interested Bidders are required to notify Auld & White Constructors, LLC, of their Intent to Bid, in writing, no later than Monday, May 16, 2016. Project drawings and specifications will be available at Auld & White Constructors, LLC, 4168 Southpoint Parkway, Suite 101, Jacksonville, Florida 32216. All interested bidders shall submit their Notice of Intent to Bid by fax to (904)296-1896, Attention: Jodi Marson or email at jmarson@auld-white.com.
Duval County Public Schools and Auld & White Constructors, LLC are committed to provide equal opportunity and strongly encourage all interested M/WBE and small business firms and suppliers to submit bids.
Auld & White Constructors, LLC reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive formalities and irregularities in bidding and to accept bids, which are considered by Auld& White Constructors, LLC to be in the best interest of the project.

